
ACPSEM VIC/TAS BRANCH MEETING 

Summary of the Vic Tas Branch ACPSEM meeting, held June 4th 2020, 9:00-9:30. Meeting held via 
Zoom. 

PRESENT:  Athreya Buddhavarapu, Natalie Clements, Clem Conheady, Toni Earl, Lotte S Fog, Frank 
Gagliardi, Stephanie Keehan, Tim Williams 

APOLOGIES:  None 

 Tim Williams was appointed as a participant. 

 Finances – we’ve received funds from the College and have $8863 in our bank account. 

 Video equipment has been purchased to facilitate streaming of events. We’re still learning 
how to use it.  

 We’re learning how to use the Customer relations management system, used to edit the 
College web site.  

 The results of the survey were presented and discussed. We’ll put them in a format suitable 
for sharing with members.   

 The mini-conference will take place in September, definitely via video and possibly physically 
as well. The College has awarded 10 CPD points to physical attendees, we’re still working out 
how to deal with virtual attendees.  
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